Louie Azzolini

From: Marie Adams [adamsm@inac.gc.ca)
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2000 3:49 PM
To: EAO1@mveirb.nt.ca

Subject: Re: Information on Recent EA

Sorry Louie, 1 didnt tell you what DIAND would like to have as
information if this is available. We would like the foll:

-Preliminary screening and report of decision from the referring agency
(MVLWB)

-any maps of project location etc

-copies of any applications made for LUP or Water licence

-any correspondence from the PS consultations

-any info from the proponent on the project which may have been
supplementary to what was provided in any applications.

thank you Louie, any idea of timing for when this is coming?
Marie
>>>"EAO1" <EAO1@mveirb.nt.ca> 11/23/00 12:53PM >>>

BlankThe MVLWB referred the Cameron Hills Oil and Gas Dirilling
application

(MV2000A0041 and MV2000L1-0009) to environmental assessment (EA) on

November 9, 2000 . The MVEIRB was formally notified of the EA on
November
21, and will initiate formal notification next week.

| am providing this advance notice now so that | can find out what you
need

(information, pictures, maps, digital files, etc...), so that when the
Review Board asks for your help and input in preparing draft Terms of
Reference for the EA you will be ready and able to participate. | will

try

to get what you need as soon as possible. Please let me know what you
need

by Friday the 24 or Monday the 27 at the latest.

| sent this to a very broad distribution list as | don't know who the
core
EA distribution list will be yet. |

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Phone: 867-873-9189

Fax: 867-920-4761

email: eaoc1@MVEIRB.NT.CA N
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